
 

 

 
 

  
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                        
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   

   
 
 
 
  
  
   
 
 

  2nd March 2020 

Dates for your diary 
 

  2/3/20 - 4/3/20   I sing pop teaching sessions 
  4/3/20 Netball match at Milldene 
 9/3/20 I sing pop  
             Concert 1 for parents   2.00  
             Concert 2 for parents   3.30 
13/3/20 Sport relief  
17/3/20 Class assembly Reception 9.00 
18/3/20 Netball Match at Tiptree Heath 
19/3/20 Share and learn 2.45 
24/3/20 Class 2 Class museum  
25/3/20 Parent consultation3.30 
26/3/20 Parent consultation 4.00  
  2/4/20 Class 2 Performing arts show 9.00  
 3/4/20 Last day of term 
20/4/20 Return to school 
11/5/20 Yr 6 SATS week  
25/5/20-29/5/20 Half term 
1/6/20 Non-pupil day 
June   Multiplication tables check for Year 4 
2/6/20 Pupils return to school 
9/6/20 Fire and cyber safety talks Yr 3/6 
19/6/20 KS1 music workshop 
3/7/20 Class 3 production rehearsal 
6/7/20 Class 3 production  
7/7/20 Class 3 production 
10/7/20 Sports day/Summer fair 
22/7/20 Yr 6 Leavers assembly 9.00  
22/7/20 Last day of term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

Class 1 Assembly 
Class 1 parents and the rest of the school were treated 
to a special dinosaur themed assembly at the end of 
last half term. Children gave us a fashion show of their 
colourful hand tie dyed t shirts. They wowed us with 
their fun dinosaur rap and shared stories they had 
written based on ‘Harry and his bucketful of 
dinosaurs.’ Their Computing skills were also on display 
with their PowerPoints they had made following their 
research into dinosaurs. They had obviously really 
enjoyed their topic and enjoyed sharing their learning 
with us. Well done Class 1! 

Coronavirus 
Please take a look at the attached Newsround link and share with your child as you feel appropriate. It’s a 

reassuring piece about the virus aimed at children and will hopefully help to allay any worries they may 
have. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/51342366 
 

Tree planting in the Community Orchard 
You may recall I shared with you that a hide has been 
built for the children to use in the Community Orchard; 
Class 1 have already made good use of this resource for 
their topic on seasons and changes. Three children from 
each class took part in the first round of tree planting at 
the Orchard on the Friday before half term. This is a 
project that the school will continue to be closely 
involved with. 

 
 
 

Harry Potter Trip 
Children in Class 3 had a wonderful trip to Harry 
Potter World to tie in with their literacy focused 
topic in class. They enjoyed exploring artefacts 
used in the films and learnt how the special effects 
were created. The highlight was a tour of the 
studios. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Key to life mobile classroom 
KS2 Children from 4 of the Tiptree schools were 

invited 
to join Reverend Anne-Marie Renshaw and her 
team at the mobile ‘Key to life’ classroom based at 
St Lukes Primary for the week. The children 
enjoyed this interactive session and were 
encouraged to share their ideas and learn Jesus’ 
life and teachings. They were a credit to the 
school, listening carefully and asking and 
answering questions sensibly and politely.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/51342366

